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We are directly affected! We are acreage owners.There is concern of our water wells been affected. There will be
concern of the catch basin
when we get periods of a lot of rain.
The value of selling our property could be affected with this large feedlot. There will be increased traffic on our
roads. Wear & tear & safety???This operation is way too close to Pigeon Lake! Huge problem of manure waste
going into the lake.
              Regards Nina Thomas




